Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, Nov. 12th, 2017
Call to Order:  The regular meeting of the Cub Run Archers was called to order at 11:00AM by President Bob Walla in the clubhouse. 14 members present.
Officers and Directors present were:  President; Bob Walla, Vice President; Dave Burke, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio, Treasurer; Jim Kerrigan, 3D Director; Ryan Johnson
President's Report:  Level 2 Instructor course postponed until January. Next meeting is December 3rd. See Bob Walla if you would like a copy of the Zen Archery video. 
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Motion to approve. Passed. 
Correspondence/Secretary Report:  CRA and VBA dues are due December 31st. 
Membership Concerns: Roy has volunteered to clean the bathrooms and Fred has volunteered to to cook for the Feb. 3rd, 4th Star FITA shoot. 
CRA Treasurers' Report:  $0 Deopsited, $1812 Withdrawn, $6891.58 Balance. Approved. 85 Participants at our Star FITA. USA Olympic Team Coach, Kisik Lee flew in from California to observe. We made over $1350 in profit. 

Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: Please share your pictures so we can put them on our facebook page. 

Range Captain:  None. 

Indoor Archery Director:  None.
           Social Director: None. 

3-D Director:   Ryan will work on the 3D course after hunting season.
           AFC Archery Director:   Smitty and Dick cleaned out the file cabinet. There will be a SWM meeting on the 20th. There will be an Archery 101 Class on the 19th. 

           Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director:  None.   

VBA Representative:  Membership dues for VBA will increase by $2 for 2019. The one dollar per shooter for shoots will be dropped as of this year. 
Old Business: None.
New Business: None.
Adjournment:  11:30AM
                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted,









Robert D'Imperio









Secretary
